
SURVEY POLL RESULT 
 
25th November 2022 
 
PA22/07710 
Mark Watt Notter Bridge Cabins Ltd – Land East Of Notter Bridge Inn Notter 
Saltash PL12 4RW 
3 no. proposed holiday lodges. 
Ward: Trematon 
 
At The Meeting of The Planning and Licensing Committee on Tuesday 18th October 
2022 Saltash Town Council resolved to RECOMMEND APPROVAL subject to the 
recommendations of the Cornwall Council Forestry Officer being taken into account. 
 
Having held a Poll on this Planning Application the result is: 
 
Stick with our original position and request call-in        1 votes 
Accept the Officer’s position         10 votes 
Abstain              0 vote 
 
THEREFORE SALTASH TOWN COUNCIL HAS VOTED TO ACCEPT THE 

OFFICER’S POSITION AND REFUSE PA22/07710 IN LINE WITH THE CORNWALL 

COUNCIL FORESTRY OFFICER’S RECOMMENDATIONS. 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Councillor Comments via Survey Poll : 25th November 2022 
 
PA22/07710 – Land East Of Notter Bridge Inn Notter Saltash PL12 4RW 
 
 
Councillor Richard Bickford: 
Accept the Officer’s position. 
 
Councillor Rachel Bullock:  
Accept the Officer’s position. 
 
Councillor Lewis Challen: 
 
Councillor Jean Dent:  
Accept the Officer’s position. 
 

Councillor Jonathan Foster: 
Accept the Officer’s position. 
 
Councillor Sarah Gillies:  
 
Councillor Matt Griffiths:   
Accept the Officer’s position. 
 
Councillor Sheila Lennox-Boyd: 
Accept the Officer’s position. 

 
Councillor Sarah Martin:   
 
Councillor Steve Miller:  
 
Councillor Julia Peggs:  
Accept the Officer’s position. 
 
Councillor Brenda Samuels:  
Accept the Officer’s position. 
 
Councillor Pete Samuels:  
Accept the Officer’s position. 
 
Councillor Brian Stoyel: 
Stick with our original position and request call-in. 
 
Councillor David Yates:   
Accept the Officer’s position. 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


